## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

Special meeting of May, 10, 1963

Present were: R. Delannoy, Sr.

J. Dalpe B. Biron

H. Richardson

A Public Hearing was called to order as scheduled on the Subdivision known as Bellingham Estates. Mr. Carmine Lorusso and Mr. J. Kaitz were present representing the Subdivision. R. Delannoy stated that he would like to clear up a few questions on drainage. Mr. Lorusso stated that he was going to have a consultation with Mr. Gaynor(Engineer) and his own Engineer.

The Board unanimously approved the Subdivision with the conditions and stipulations as set forth in a letter from the Bellingham Board of Health, which are to be included with the regular covenant to be filed with the Bellingham Town Clerk.

Mr. Carleton Patrick, an abuttor, asked Mr. Lorusso what price houses did he intend to build. Mr. Lorusso stated \$14,000.00 and up.

R. Biron informed those present that a 20 day appeal period will begin May 11, 1963.

Public Hearing declared closed by R. Delannoy at 8:35 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph A. Menendez, Grerk

Approved as read: